
 

 

 

 

 

 

ROSE TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

OPTICAL SCAN VOTING DEVICE 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that, on Friday, January 19, 2024 at 4:00 p.m., the Rose 

Township Election Commission will administer a public accuracy test of the voting 

devices to be used to conduct the February 27, 2024 Presidential Election.  The test will 

be performed in the Rose Township Offices, 9080 Mason Street in Rose Township, 

Michigan.  

 

The Public Accuracy Test is performed to demonstrate that the program and computer 

that will be used to tabulate the results of the election, counts the votes in the manner 

prescribed by law. 

 

 

 

 

      Debbie Miller, MMC, MiPMC III 

      Rose Township Clerk 
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